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Passaic Valley Water Commission Successfully 
Replaces over 1,100 Fire Hydrants throughout its 
Service Area 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

(Clifton, N.J. – October 3, 2024) – Passaic Valley Water Commission (PVWC) is proud to announce the 

completion of a large-scale infrastructure upgrade – the replacement of nearly 25% of about 5,000 fire 

hydrants owned and maintained by the company. The $11.5 million project, completed by Roman E&G 

Corp. under a two-year contract, marks a significant milestone in PVWC’s ongoing efforts to enhance 

the reliability and safety of its water system.  

 

Hydrant Replacements Broken Down by Municipality: 

 

• Clifton – 328 replaced of 1,634 (20%) 

• Passaic – 145 replaced of 693 (21%) 

• Paterson – 483 replaced of 1,973 (24%) 

• Lodi – 136 replaced of 187 (72%) 

• North Arlington – 53 replaced of 325 (16%) 

“As public stewards of health and safety, it is important to upgrade and maintain PVWC’s system, which 

includes replacing hydrants,” said Executive Director Jim Mueller. “It is our duty to ensure that our nearly 

5,000 hydrants are in working order should the need for firefighting arise,” he added. 

The company thanks the municipalities for working together to ensure these replacements were done 

efficiently and safely. 

Stay Informed: 

• Alerts: Sign up for PVWC Alerts at pvwc.com for the latest information and updates. 

• Social Media: Follow us on Facebook, Instagram, X and Linked In for real-time updates and 

information. 

• Customer Service: For any questions or concerns, please contact our customer service team at 

973-340-4300 (option #2) or email us at customerservice@pvwc.com. 
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